## Fuller Award - Anniston's Miller Honored

The Alabama/Mississippi Section of the American Water Works Association (AWWA) has selected James D. Miller, General Manager of the Anniston Water Works and Sewer Board, as this year's recipient of the organizations' prestigious Fuller Award. The award was given at the Section's annual meeting held in Huntsville, Alabama.

The Fuller Award is given annually to an individual who has displayed exemplary service to the water industry in Alabama and Mississippi over their career. The award is named to honor Mr. George Warren Fuller, a longtime member of the American Water Works Association. Fuller devoted a lifetime working to improve public health and the water industry and exemplified sound engineering skill, bril-



Past Fuller Award winners gather around Jim Miller during the presentation.

liant diplomatic talent and constructive leadership.

Jimmy O'Dell, Chairman of the Anniston Water Works and

Sewer Board said, "Mr. Miller's receipt of this award comes as no surprise to us. The Anniston Water Works Board is very proud of his many accomplishments, both as General Manager of Anniston Water Works and as a leader in the water industry."



Miller is a veteran of the water and sewer after presenting the Fuller Award.

thirty years and has been General Manager of the Anniston Water Works since 1996. He has been active in water industry affairs serving as Chair of the AWWA section, as Vice-Chair of the Alabama Water and Wastewater Institute and as a member of the State of Alabama Water Resources Commission.